
                       REPORT ON SCHOLAR BADGE CEREMONY 

“Great leaders don’t set out to be a leader. They set out to make a difference. 
It’s never about the role-always about the goal.” 

The Scholar Badge Ceremony for the Academic Session 2018-19 was held on   
Tuesday, 9 April 2019. The event was held to felicitate the meritorious 
performance of the students of grade V. The students were awarded for their 
exceptional performance in various spheres such as All- Round Performance, 
Outstanding Performance in Arts, Music, Dance, Physical Education, Public 
Speaking and Community Service. The commitment and dedication of the 
regular students was also recognized with the Full Attendance Award. Their 
perseverance, diligence and the relentless will to outshine were qualities that 
were recognized in the presence of their proud parents. 
 
The programme commenced with the National Song followed by the School 
Anthem. The highlight of the ceremony was a mesmerizing amalgamation of 
shadow and Kathak dance, depicting the bounties of Mother Earth, which 
received a huge applause for the brilliant performance of coordinated footwork 
and elegant movements. A musical medley by the choir left the audience 
captivated. A short movie, ‘Wings of Hope’ on  Shiksha Kendra, an educational 
endeavour of our school to help the less privileged children of our society to 
fulfill their dreams, moved the audience.    

The Director Principal, Ms. Aditi Misra congratulated the students for their 
untiring efforts and accomplishments. She thanked the teachers and parents for 
their unremitting support to help the students reach the pinnacle of their 
achievements. She urged the parents to be good role models for their children 
through the examples they set with their attitude and behaviour within the 
family and in the outside world. Her message to them was ‘Be the change you 
want to see in your children’. She stressed on the importance of taking time to 
listen to children and sharing their concerns making them feel loved and 
respected. This in turn nurtures values in children that helps to make the world a 
better place to live in. 

The programme concluded with the Headmistress of Junior Wing, Ms. Laveena 
Hemrajani proposing the Vote of Thanks. 

 
 
 


